

Date: Tuesday 21st March 2023

Time: 7:00pm to 10:00pm

Attendance: A Stamp (AS) - chair, D Gibson (DG), E Fowlie (EF), G Buchanan (GB), P Lowes (PL), E White (EW), JP McCabe (JPM), Sophie McLauchlan (SM), S Hall (SH), A France (AF)

Apologies: Alex France (AF)

Item	Action
1. Approval of previous minutes	
– To be uploaded to website once approved	AF
2. Discussions of actions arising from previous meeting	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> – LEAP Sports Trans & Non Binary workshop completed by AS & JPM with the slides now reviewed by committee. Barriers to individuals again discussed, EFR pronouns policy circulated to committee, plan to engage further with membership through club vision consultation – Belfast marathon - draft now written & to be sent to event organisers regarding gender options entries – Scottish half marathon & 10K on 24th of September free entry now drawn, member to be informed – Personal safety course, poll now completed but venue tbc – Tenerife trip – sub group to be created once race date announced for accommodation & transfers etc. Likely to be the 2nd week of November 2023 (to be kept on the agenda for decision by May at the latest) – Club vision sub group – 8 members now signed up. initial meeting to be arranged – Pop up banners to be priced – Further funding opportunities (National Lottery, Glasgow Life & Fair Trade Trust), date to be organised 	<p>JPM</p> <p>EW & DG DG, PL & SM</p> <p>DG & EW</p> <p>AF</p> <p>EF AS, SH & PL</p>
3. Presidents Report Discussions	
– Review of last month's events & thanks given	

Item	
4. Jog Secretary Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Festival fortnight plans - 70 min 10K to be kept under review at the moment - 5k JL numbers – jog supports to be added at the moment & kept under review - JL numbers – new cohort will likely be required later this year 	
5. Captains Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - 5to10k plan now in place 	
6. Events Co-ordinator Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - OutRun meetings now arranged, updated insurance documents to be circulated after 1st April 2023 	DG
7. Communications officer Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - update 	
8. Welfare & Inclusivity Officer Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Barclays campus event – membership to be asked to volunteer - Training & update documents now circulated for committee to complete - New member consultation – 5 runners have signed up to give feedback - BBC radio 4 today program interview application to be applied for 	JPM
9. Social Secretary Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Option of women & non binary run - Socials schedule & venues - Option of food at socials - Outrun ceilidh venue, band has been booked - Belfast pre & post race plans - 	
10. Treasurers Report Discussions	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Monthly funds update as per attachment 	
11. Club Secretary Discussions	
<p><u>Membership numbers at 19/03/23:</u></p> <p>Total: 235 - increased by 1% from last month</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Spond first fundraising campaign - Endure 24 plans - SA membership review tbc - Plan for meeting 6 	
AOCB	



Glasgow Frontrunners 2022/2023
Committee Meeting No 5 - Minutes